LINCOLN TRAIL ELEMENTARY

SBDM COUNCIL CALLED MEETING

August 21, 2009
Jennifer Lewis, chairperson, called the called meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Lincoln Trail Elementary to order at 7:15 a.m. in room 127.  Members present were Jennifer Lewis, chairperson; Emily Robbins, co chairperson; Alana Wooldridge, Sherry Powers and Kim Jiranek.  There were no guests. 

The SBDM Council accepted the agenda by consensus.
Mrs. Lewis informed the SBDM Council that Hardin County Schools is in the process of purchasing Compass Learning.  Compass Learning is a School/Home base computer program.  The results of Compass Learning will link with MAP to give teachers the ability to direct and place students according to academic ability.
Hardin County Schools will pay for the initial purchase of $40,000.00.  Beginning with the 2011-2012 Lincoln Trail Elementary will be responsible for the yearly renewal fee of $2,600.00.

The SBDM Council accepted this instructional program by consensus.
The meeting was adjourned by consensus.

__________________________










    (Chairperson)

___________________________


